
New  medians  coming  to
Placentia Avenue
The City Council approved moving forward with the Placentia
Avenue Median Improvement Project. Public services was able to
secure a grant in the amount of $738,400 from the Federal
Highway Safety Improvement Program to begin construction on
the project.

The project will result in new landscaped medians on Placentia
Avenue between Wilson Street and Adams Avenue. This project
will improve the streetscape and also the traffic operations
along  this  corridor.  Due  to  the  wide  nature  of  Placentia
Avenue, there have been numerous accidents as a result of high
vehicle speeds.

Implementation of medians will provide a narrow feel for the
street and minimize high-risk accidents.
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